Annex 14.

FIDE Secretariat

From: "Šachový svaz ČR" <chess@cstv.cz>

To: <office@fide.com>

Sent: Δευτέρα, 6 Αυγούστου 2007 14:38

Subject: World School Chess Championship 2008

Dear chess friends,

we would like to ask you for the possibility to organize World School Chess Championship under 10, 12, 14, 16 years in 2008 - 9.-17.7. 2008 (9.7. - arrival, 10.-16.7. 1.-7. round, 17.7. departure) in Pardubice, the Czech Republic.

With best regards

Petr Herejk, Chairman of the Czech Chess Federation